26th August 2011



Councillor Abdul Quadir Member Support Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

Dear Councillor Quadir,

## 18 Hanway Street, London W1 - Development proposals

We would like to invite you to attend our exhibition to review plans for development proposals at 18 Hanway Street.

Soho Housing is a small housing association that provides much needed affordable housing within Central London. We are the freeholders of 18 Hanway Street and occupied the building until recently as our head office. We have now relocated our offices and, as a result, 18 Hanway Street is vacant.

We are hoping to bring the building back into use by converting the upper floors into residential flats to include the provision of an additional floor. It is proposed that the basement and ground floors will be refurbished and remain in office use.

We would like to seek the views of local residents and ward councillors on our proposals before submitted a planning application. We are holding an exhibition on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> September between 7pm and 9pm at our offices nearby at 120 Charing Cross Road (opposite Foyles bookshop) and would be delighted if you are able to attend.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Eveleigh Commercial Director DD: 020 7757 7405

Email: jeremy@sohoha.org.uk